
AME RI CAN B ALLET THEATRE 

November 24, 2014 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation 
P. 0. Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Mr. Rockley, 

On behalf of everyone at American Ballet Theatre, thank you for loaning ABT 
nine pianos for one year for use in our studios at 890 Broadway. Live 
accompaniment from these pianos beautifully fills our studios as our dancers 
and students train and rehearse throughout the year. Live music truly 
enhances the quality of our work, and we are so grateful to have your 
partnership in making this possible. 

Very sincerely, 

Director of Development 

cc: David Lansky, ABT General Manager 
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